
THRHA will accept NEW applications for 
the FY 2025 Low Income Home Energy 
Assistance (LIHEAP) beginning November 
1, 2024, for those legally disabled or 
over the age of 60. Applications will 
be accepted for the general public on 
December 1, 2024, through June 30, 2025.

COMMUNITIES SERVED

Angoon
Craig
Hoonah
Hydaburg

Kake
Kasaan
Klawock

Klukwan
Metlakatla
Saxman 

All Households

Douglas
Haines
Juneau

Ketchikan
Pelican
Petersburg

Skagway
Tenakee
Wrangell

Tribal Citizen Households Only

DOES YOUR FAMILY NEED 
ENERGY ASSISTANCE?

This program ends June 30, 2025, for fiscal year 2025. 

Apply at: regionalhousingauthority.org

WE MAY BE ABLE TO HELP

Copy of social security card for all members listed on the application.

Last 30 days of income verification: if you or anyone on the application (18 years or older) is employed, 
please provide copies of all income that is received for the prior month.

If you receive social security, SSI, APA, TANF, food stamps or general assistance, please send a copy of 
your most recent award letter. If you receive food stamps, a recent award letter that shows countable 
income can be used to determine your eligibility.

A copy of your fuel/oil, electric, and propane bills is required to process your application. If heat is 
included in your rent, please provide a copy of your rental agreement and rent receipt. If you live in 
subsidized housing, please attach a copy of your rental housing worksheet.

Program Qualifications

energy@thrha.org
regionalhousingauthority.org 

5446 Jenkins Drive
 Juneau, AK 99801

907-780-6868
Call toll-free 888-241-6868


